
We hope you will join the WV Birth to Three team in July as we review upcoming enhancements 

to the WVBTT Service Directory and provide information on the new requirement for each 

practitioner/service coordinator to have a National Provider Identification Number (NPI). 

 

With Service Directory revisions, families and teams will more easily be able to find practitioners 

based on service locations, methodologies, and specialty training.   

 

With the request for NPI numbers, WV Birth to Three will come into compliance with standards 

set by the West Virginia Office of Human Services, Bureau for Medical Services. 

 

We look forward to seeing you and are excited to share the Service Directory and assist you in 

preparing for the new NPI requirements. 

 

Dates and Registration Information: 

 

July 9, 2024, from 1:00 pm to 3:00 pm 

Copy and paste this URL into your internet browser to register: 

https://attendee.gototraining.com/r/1171321171563739394 

 

July 9, 2024, from 6:00 pm to 8:00 pm 

Copy and paste this URL into your internet browser to register: 

https://attendee.gototraining.com/r/6374542246711373571 

 

July 17, 2024, From 9:00 am to 11:00 am 

Copy and paste this URL into your internet browser to register: 

https://attendee.gototraining.com/r/4733820209418454530 

 

 

See the attached flyer! 

 

The WV Birth to Three State Team 
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